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COLLECTION 
What is God asking of me? Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $5794.00   Plate: $270.00 Youth: $18.80 
        Other: $517.00  

CONFESSION SCHEDULE 

Monday thru Saturday 20 minutes before daily Mass 
Saturday: 4:30-5:20 p.m. 

Sunday: 7:30-7:50 a.m. & 9:30-9:50 a.m. 
Or by appointment  

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church 
152 Pinewood Ave. 

Seward, NE  68434-1047 

LAY MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday  July 8 - 5:30 p.m. 
Acolyte  Roger Grunke, Mike Hurt 
Servers  Kameron & Karson Dyer 
   Brady Smith 
Lector  Matt George 
Greeters  Dan Pernicek Family 
Cantor  Jenny Policky 
Sunday  July 9 - 8:00 a.m. 
Acolyte  CJ Novak, Brent Daehling 
Servers  Cale Oborny, Hunter & Raef Oborny 
Lector  Ken Meyer 
Greeters  Ben Santo, Gary Petersen 
Cantor  Stan Mitchell 
Sunday  July 9 - 10:00 a.m.  
Acolyte  Jeff Krenk, Randy Bierbaum 
Servers  Andy Gokie 
   Cabe & Zach Schluckebier 
Lector  Mark Policky 
Greeters  Bill & Ginny Backes 
Cantor:  John Gill 
 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

July 
 12 PCCW Pie Making 
 13 Youth Engagement Committee - 6:30 (Library) 
 15 PCCW Pie Making 
 16 Youth Pool Party - 6:45 p.m. (Gr 5-12) 
 17 KC Meeting - 7:30 p.m. (Library) 
 29-30 Mission Coop  
August 
 7 School Advisory Mtg - 6:30 p.m. 
 8 Stewardship Mtg - 7 p.m. (Library) 
 9 Facilities Mtg - 6:30 p.m. (Library) 
 16 First Day of School 
 18 Parent Ambassador Picnic 
 21 KC Meeting - 7:30 p.m. (Library) 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Monday, July 3 
7:00 a.m. †Rosalie Barry/ Jim & Mary Jo Arneson 
Tuesday, July 4 
7:00 a.m. †Bernard Kobza/ D Kobza Family 
Wednesday, July 5 
7:00 a.m. Jerry & Joan Bartek/ Adeline Geis 
Thursday, July 6 
7:00 a.m. †Joseph & Lucille Fiala/ Richard Haase 
Friday, July 7 
7:00 a.m. †Lena Murphy/ Mike Murphy 
Saturday, July 8 
8:00 a.m. Intentions of T.M. 
5:30 p.m. †Alan Hofer/ Peggy Bauer 

Sunday, July 9 
8:00 a.m.  Pat & Tina Schaben 
10:00 a.m. For all parishioners 

Firehawks 5K Sponsorships 
St. Vincent de Paul School is gearing up for the 2017 Fire-
hawks 5K Challenge set for October 15, 2017.  For more in-

formation on becoming a race sponsor, con-
tact the school office or email Firehawks5k-
challenge@gmail.com.  This is a great oppor-
tunity for advertising within the community.  

ATTENTION ALL HIGH SCHOOL FRESHMEN   
We are in the process of splitting the Freshmen Godparent 
(GP) Groups!  If someone is new to our parish, or not already 
on our class rosters, please contact Carmen Brown 
(carmenbrowndre@gmail.com) or call the CCD-GP Office (402
-643-3521) on Tues-Fri. The Milford St. Vincent de Paul GP 
Groups are already formed; but, if you are a Freshmen from 
Milford and would like to join their Freshmen group, please 
contact us!  

 

4th of July Parade Entry 
St. Vincent de Paul School will have an entry in this year's 
Fourth of July parade. Students are needed to ride the float 

through the parade.  Those interested in 
riding the float should contact Lisa 
Lindau at 402-499-8104.  Remember, 
this is a great way to show our school 
spirit and also help promote our up com-
ing Firehawk Fun Run!!  PS:  ALSO IF IN-
TERESTED IN HELPING BUILD THE FLOAT, 

CONTACT LISA LINDAU AT 402-499-8104 

      ALL ARE INVITED THIS WEEKEND  
AFTER MASSES  

to the Social Hall for Coffee, Juice & Cookies to  
welcome Msgr. Robert Tucker, our new pastor.   

Introduce yourselves and enjoy fellowship  
with our parish family.  Let us all make him comfort-
able in his new home and parish surroundings.  Of-
fer your help in any way he may need in the future.   

Dear Parishioners, 
 Now after two weeks here I’ve met a number of people 
and I’m starting to become familiar with Seward.  I ate at 
JD’s, I found the grocery store and have wandered around 
the community familiarizing myself with the street names. 
 I’ve spoken with a number of the committee chairs and 
have meetings scheduled.  I want to learn more about the 
needs and plans for the future.  I look forward to meeting 
more people. 
 I’m trying to arrange a dinner with the faculty and staff 
to get to know each other and begin entering into the life 
of the parish.  As time goes on and we continue to get to 
know each other, let us all pray for each other and the 
needs of the church and families.                                   

- Msgr. Tucker 
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PRAYERS FOR THOSE IN THE MILITARY:   
Please keep the following servicemen and women  

who are members of our parish family and our 

extended families in your prayers  
 

Stanley Benes, Son of Gerald & Julie Benes 

Jacob Bierbaum, Son of Randy & Jill Bierbaum 

Maxwell Dworak, Grandson of Val & Blanche Dworak 

Josiah Hain, nephew of Jeff & Janet Bohaty 

Keith Heyen, Grandson of Willis Heyen 

Aaron Jirovsky, Son of Carl & Ellen Jirovsky 

Timothy Ketterer, Son of George & Pauline Ketterer 

Chuck Leikam, Nephew of Bob Brungardt 

Phil Lenz, Son-in-law of Ken & Mary Meyer 

Daniel Petersen, Son of Gary & Paula Petersen 

Brendon Riha, Grandson of Bill & Mary Riha 

Dylan Riha, Grandson of Bill & Mary Riha 

Joshua Rolfsmeyer, Son of Mark & Laurie Rolfsmeyer 

Tom Rolfsmeyer, Son of Mark & Laurie Rolfsmeyer 

Eric Kitt, Son-in-law of Gene & Annamae Soucie 

Matthew Svoboda, son of Diane and the late Ed A Svoboda 

Jesse Tempel, grandson of Joan and the late Bruce Tempel 
 

If you have a name to add to this list, 

please call the office 402-643-3421 

Charity & Stewardship Appeal 2016 Returns   
Thank you for your gifts to our Diocesan charity programs.  
We also receive some of the funds.    
 

2016 Rebate Period five Summary 
Total Pledges     $56,552.50 

Total Paid      $50,947.50 

Rebate Given to Parish  $  5,775.00 

POOL PARTY FOR SVDP GR. 5-12  
(bring a friend) 

 

“Walking on the Water” ( Matthew 14: 22-33) 
 

Where:  Seward Pool 
When: July 16 from 6:45-8:45 p.m.  
Cost:  No charge!  Refreshments will    be 
provided during a designated break. 

 

Pool Toys: Allowed are: diving sticks, smaller floaties 
(rings, noodles, kick boards & water balls--nerf balls 
made to be used in pools. (NOTE:  If rings, water 
wings, or life jackets are used, it is required that 
teens or adults (15 or older) are within arm's reach 
for safety purposes.) All pool rules stand as any other 
time of operating hours. Life guards will be on duty. 
Children will be required to stay in the pool area  
during the party hours.   
 

Sponsored by the SVDP Catholic Education &  
Youth Engagement Committee 

Utica’s Potato Bake 
Potato Bake, Utica Senior Center, Sunday, July 9, serv-
ing from 11 to 1.  Free Will Offering.  Proceeds go to the 
activities and expenses of the Center.  Baked Potato 
with various toppings, salads, desserts, and beverag-
es.  Plan to attend and bring your friends and family. 

SVDP GODTEENS RETREAT is scheduled 

for the weekend of September 16-17, 2017, at 

Camp Rivercrest near Fremont. Registrations 

will be ready sometime in July.  

Ready  for fun?  
Make pies assembly style 

With others to help, it will take only a little while. 
July 12 and 15th come, make  pies and be merry 

As we produce  pies with rhubarb, apple,  
cherry and berry! 

Are you a novice of pie-making? 
Come learn a new art 
You won’t be alone 

Let us help you get a start! 

 
First pie session: Wednesday, July 12  

6:30 p.m. in the church kitchen 
 

Second pie session: Saturday, July 15  
8:30 a.m. same location 

Matt Maher Concert -  
Bishop Neumann High School in Wahoo, NE is excited 
to announce a summer Christian Music Concert on 
August 11th, featuring Matt Maher, a well-known 
Catholic Christian recording artist.  He was awarded 
the Songwriter of the Year in 2015 and he performed 
at World Youth Day in Poland in 2016.  The concert 
will be held at 7 p.m. Aug 11 at Bishop Neumann, 202 
S. Linden, Wahoo and there will be a Pork Sandwich 
meal served starting at 5:00PM.  Tickets are available 
online at www.lincolndiocese.org/youth. They can 
also be purchased at Bishop Neumann High School, or 
from the Diocese of Lincoln Youth Ministry Office at 
the John XXIII Diocesan Center, 3700 Sheridan Blvd., 
Lincoln.  Tickets are $15 – plus a $2 handling fee if 
they are not picked up in person.  With questions, call 
402-443-4151.  

Mass at St. Luke Czech Shrine 
Mass will be offered at the St. Luke Czech Shrine in Loma 
on July 2, 2017, at 2:00 p.m.  The Ostry Family Singers 
will provide the music.  The following Mass will be on 
September 24, 2017, at 2:00 p.m.  

Carmel of Jesus, Mary and Joseph 
Our Blessed Mother and the Carmelite Sisters invite 
you to an evening pilgrimage to their chapel at 9300 
West Agnew Road in Valparaiso, and to participate in 
their annual Solemn Preached Novena, this year con-
ducted by Rev. James Gordon from July 8 - 15th.  Holy 
Sacrifice of the Mass each evening is at 7 p.m., except 
Sunday , at 9:30 a.m.  On July 16th, feast of Our Lady 
of Mount Carmel, Solemn Pontifical Mass at 9:30 a.m. 

http://www.lincolndiocese.org/youth

